
Subject: Query Regarding Umbrella Policy Premium 

Payment 

Dear [Insurance Company Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the recent premium payment for 

my umbrella policy, policy number [Your Policy Number]. 

I would like to confirm whether the payment was successfully processed, as I have not received 

any confirmation or receipt yet. Additionally, if there are any outstanding payments or issues that 

I should be aware of, please let me know at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for your assistance. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


